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Red Ribbon Week Wow! It was great to see so many of you blacking out drugs for yesterday's Red Ribbon 

dress-up day. We had four classes that had 100% participation. Ms. Liu's, Mrs. Diaz-Perez's, Ms. Morriss's, and Mrs. 

Krislyn's classes all received treats for showing their dedication to the Red Ribbon theme. Congratulations! Red Ribbon 

Week continues today with Be a "Jean"ious and Don't Do Drugs. The leadership class will be around during fifth period 

to count how many of you are wearing jeans or denim.  Here are the themes for the rest of the week: Tomorrow we are 

Living Drug-free is no Sweat: Wear sweatpants and sweatshirts. On Friday, let’s Scare Away Drugs: Wear Halloween 

costumes to school. Also, do not forget that Friday is our Halloween Dance taking place from 7:00-8:30. You will receive 

permission slips during fifth period today. Please remember that our dances are for CMS students only. Your parents 

received a Parent Square with all of the details. Although the dance admission is FREE, you should bring extra money for 

pizza and treats. We will also have a costume contest with awesome prizes. Please refer to the permission slip and Parent 

Square for more details. We hope to see you all there! 

 

Attention 8th Graders: If you have PE periods 1-4, please report to the library for Week 2 of your weekly presentation.  

In addition, all 8th graders who have PE 5th period – if your last name begins with A-K, your presentation will take place in 

the library as well.  If your last name begins with L-Z, please report to room A1 instead of PE.  There is no need to go to 

the gym first. 

Congratulations to the Boys Soccer Team in defeating Buena Vista yesterday.  Come out to the CMS soccer field 

tomorrow and cheer on our boys in the CHAMPIONSHIP game!  Go get em Cougars!! 

In the 6th Grade Wiffle Ball Tournament: The Mesosaurs squeaked out a 7-5 win in game 2 yesterday to take a 2-0 

lead in the series.  It's do or die for the Megalodons today.  Come out to the ballpark and enjoy the action. 

 INK-tober’s Word of the Day is EGO. Join us in the library at lunch any day you can during the entire month of 

October to practice our ink drawing skills. No talent is needed. Just bring a pen, some paper, and a positive attitude. 

 

 Good Luck to our 7th Grade Girls and Boys Volleyball Teams when they travel to Pacific Grove Middle School today 

for their matches.  8th Grade Girls: Your match has been postponed until next Tuesday, November 1st.  

 

This Club Saves Lives will be holding its first meeting of the school year today at lunch in room L2.  Come out and see 

how you can make a difference in our community. 
 

Knitting Club meets today with Mrs. Clarke in C-11 at lunch.  

 The Songwriter’s Club meets at lunch in Mr. Loosely’s Room C9. 

CAN YOU GUESS HOW MANY? Come on down to the library and guess how many Candy Corns are in the jar! 

Whoever guesses the closest will be the winner and gets to take home the entire jar to enjoy. Guessing ends this Friday.  

Happy Birthday to:  

Period 1 7:45 – 8:35 

Period 2 8:40 – 9:30 

Break 9:30 – 9:40 

Period 3  9:45 – 10:35 

Period 4 10:40 – 11:30 

Lunch 11:30 – 12:00 

Period 5 12:05 – 12:55 

Period 6 1:00 – 1:50 

Period 7 1:55 – 2:45 


